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Iowa Electric Light and Power Company 
ATTN: Mr. Lee Liu 

Chairman of the Board and 
Chief Executive Officer 

Post Office Box 351 
Cedar Rapids, Iowa 52406 

Gentlemen: 

We have received a copy of your application dated August 9, 1984, which was 
filed with the Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation (ONRR) for review. This 
application requested permanent relief from individual valve leakage testing 
requirements of the ASME Boiler and Pressure Vessel Code, Section XI, for 
the seven torus-dropwell vacuum breakers for the Duane Arnold Energy Center.  
A $150 filing fee was remitted with your application pursuant to 10 CFR 170.  

Based on information provided by the ONRR staff as a result of their prelim
inary review of your application, it has been determined that the $150 fee 
should be refunded since your application dated August 9, 1984, is considered 
as being supplemental to your March 1, 1978 application as revised. There
fore, we have concurrently authorized the Division of Accounting and Finance 
to refund $150 to your Company.  

Sincerely, 

fla t Signed by 

Wm 0. Mler 

William 0. Miller, Chief 
License Fee Management Branch 
Office of Administration
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